PRIME MINISTER

Misc 101

The Secretary of State for Energy
telephoned to suggest that you should reserve
discussion of ideas for your later meeting
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with him and Sir Walter Marshall this

m—

evening; and that the meeting of Misc 101

would be best confined to a short reporting

session about latest developments.
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25 July, 1984,






